
 

 

         Our ref: DHO/NIN 
         Date: 05.06.25 
 

Student’s name: «Forename» «Legal_Surname» 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Yr9 Key Stage 4 Options Choices 

Following extensive communication from parents regarding the 'Options' process at OSA, and in 
particular the disappointment that students are only being offered 3 optional choices, we have 
decided to change the number of option choices available. 

We initially chose to offer 3 options, to give students more time in that chosen subject, however, we 
have listened to your feedback and are now going to offer our students a 4th option choice. 

To that end, please can you re-choose all your son/daughter's option choices by completing the Form 
link attached by Friday 13th June. 

https://forms.office.com/e/YLcyQf2jJ4 

As before, we can only offer subjects that have sufficient interest, and request again that a reserve 
choice is also chosen. 

Confirmation of their choices will be by letter in July. 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Howkins 
Vice Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/YLcyQf2jJ4

